PERSONNEL ORDER

BULLETIN #19-015
Tulalip Police Department
Chris Sutter
Chief of Police
To: All Personnel
From: Chris Sutter, Chief of Police J;
Date: May 13, 2019 Effective: May 13, 2019

| SUBJECT: New Office Manager-Amanda Hunter

Effective May 13, 2019, Amanda Hunter began in her new assignment as the Tulalip Police
Department Officer Manager. Amanda is Tulalip Tribal Member and has been employed with the
Tribe for over 23 years, her work experience includes Tax and Licensing Program Coordinator,
Community Development Officer Manger, and Planning Department Secretary.

Please stop by to welcome Amanda to the Department,

6332 31 Ave NE, Suite A — Tulalip, WA 98271
Non-Emergency 360-716-4608
Emergency 360-716-9911



